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Mrs Gakhal has been busy this week. 
She’s been painting the garden shed and 
this beautiful bench. Then, having a well 
deserved rest. She planted some plants 

too. Now she 
just needs to 
remember to 
water them. 

Missing you all. 

Hello Reception,  we hope you are all well and enjoying this wonderful sunshine we 
have been having. Your teachers have been keeping very busy this half term. We miss 
the children tons and tons and we love hearing their voices when we call to say hello 
each week. If there is anything at all you need, please get in touch and 
we will do everything we can to help and support you.  
 
Lots of love, the Early Years Team.  

Please send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though our year group 
email which is: wt.eyfshomelearning@perryhall.mat.co.uk 

Hello all. We have been very busy having 
a Disney Day and then we built a Wendy 
House for the garden. On Disney Day, we 
had a phone call from a 
storm trooper and 
Cinderella herself. We 

ate Mickey shaped food. Missing you 
xxx Mrs W 

Remember to keep 
washing your 

hands.   
STAY SAFE 

Hi everyone, I hope you have been having 
lots of fun in the sun. I’ve been working hard 
in the garden at home and at school with the 
boys. We have made a lovely log circle for 
Welly Wednesdays on the school field. Can’t 
wait for you to see it. I might 
have squeezed in a bit of 

sunbathing too. 
Miss you 
millions, Mrs H 
xxx 

Mrs Dean is having lots 
of fun playing on her 
new computer. Hope 
you’re all well and 

keeping safe, miss you 
lots - what an amazing 
computer set up Mrs D!  

Each week, we will be 
choosing some lovely 

home learning to 
appear on the school 
website. It could be 

baking, or riding your 
bike or anything that 
makes you 
feel proud. 

 

 
 
 

 

Did you know schools can have birth-
days, too? Our school is 60 this year. 
We will have some 
activities in our home  
learning this week to help  
celebrate.  


